
August 15, 1995                                                       

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

John A. Hartingh 

Inspector-in-Charge 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

RE: Request for Additional Information No. FBI-6 (Cuban Counter-Intelligence Program) 

 

Dear John: 

 

The ARRB requests access to the following material for the time period from 1961 to 1964: 

 

(1) Headquarters file 105-99938, subject:  “Cuban Matters -- Counter-Intelligence Program -- Internal 

Security -- Cuba;” and 

 

(2) Any other Headquarters files documenting efforts by the FBI or other agencies of the U.S. 

government to disrupt, discredit or bring into disrepute the Fair Play for Cuba Committee or its 

members or activities. 

 

Our review of the redacted copy of Headquarters file 105-99938 in the FBI FOIA reading room indicates that 

some of the serials in the requested material may be assassination records or may assist the ARRB in 

identifying and locating assassination records.    

 

We would appreciate access to this material on an expedited basis, so that,  if appropriate, the question 

whether any part of this material constitutes “assassination records” may be presented to the Review Board at 

its September 20-21 meeting. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 



Executive Director 

 


